Public Hearing
Amended Restricted Use Permit — 3300 North America Drive

Whereas, the Town Board of the Town of West Seneca has received a request to amend
the restricted use permit for an expansion at Upstate Niagara Cooperative, Inc., located
at 3300 North America Drive. The proposed expansion and the submitted plans reflect a
portion of the new addition having a building area for cold storage with a height of seventy
(70) feet with all associated site work.

Now, therefore, a public hearing will be held on the 21st day of October 2024, at 6:00
P.M., EDT in the Court Room at the West Seneca Town Hall, 1250 Union Road, West
Seneca, at which time and place this Town Board will meet to hear all persons interested
in the subject matter thereof concerning the same.

Kate Newton
West Seneca Town Clerk



